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Incident Logistics Subcommittee 
Meeting Notes: June 29, 2022 (1300-1400 MT)  

 
 Attending: Chris Alford (NPS), Kate Morris (FS- Admin), Keith Plagemann (Local Govt), Michael Burkholder (NASF), Heath Cota (IPSC 
Liaison), George Harris (NASF), Sue Zahn (FS), Cameron Crisp (FS), Eric Martinez (FS), Dan Froelich (IAFC), Deb Fleming (NWCG Coordinator) 
Absent: Patrick Merrill (BLM), John Wall (NASF), LeRoy Evans (BLM), 

 

 Topic Action 
Item # Presenter Notes Action/Decision 

1 
ORDM PTB 
Changes and Open 
Unit Leader    

 Chris 
• Do we need to do a RFC (Request for Change) – YES, it is the right process 
• Chris will work on getting the RFC submitted 

 

2 CIMT  Deb 

• The transition plan for the pilot phase is out and set to begin May 2022 
• There was a memo released last week for the Risk Analysis for the summer.  

o  2023 Pilot Year as well.  
• There will be an AAR at the end of the year of how the pilot programs went 
• There has been no feedback yet from the Pilot Teams 
• 2024 is the transition year for CIM 
• All regions are approaching CIM differently for competency 

o The Field Evaluation form needs to be used  
• Recommendations for a Type 1 qualification are still at the Regional Level 
• The workload for CIM transition is still being figured out  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

3 O-305   Deb 
• Agencies were not able to come to a decision for Type 3 O-305 Training 
• Amend the tasking to add into the Type 3 training recommendations 
• A draft is circulating among the Executive Board 

  

4 
RT-130 
Requirement for 
EQPM and DRIV 

 Chris 
• Sue sent the information for the R5 VIPR agreements that require RT-130 
• DRIV is agency specific  
• EQPM is an NWCG position, and the curriculum can be changed 

 

5 COMT  Chris 

• A task team to review the addition of S-130, S-190, and L-180 
• Queries to be sent to COMLs and COMTs on how much time a COMT 

realistically spends on or near the line 
• The task team never really got off the ground, but some recommendations 

came in 
• Comments and thoughts from the group? 

o Yes, COMTs should have the additional training 
o Eric – yes and no. would like to speak with more 

COMT/COMLs 

• Yes, on S-130, S-190, and 
L-180as requirements for 
COMT 
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o S-130, S-190, and L-180 can be completed online 
o George – yes, to have the basic knowledge 
o Kate – support the training 
o Chris – do we vote now on the training requirements or wait 

until July? 
o Mike – sounds like all agree on the knowledge base 

• Chris – do we Grandfather in the currently qualified and require the classes 
for the new COMTs? 

o Deb – when a new training requirement comes in all the 
qualified personnel are grandfathered in. If still a trainee, then 
they would meet the new requirement 

• Chris – do we need a transition plan with an RFC? 
o Deb – no, just an RFC with the explanation to IPSC transition 

for January 2023. If the IPSC accepts the RFC then a 
transition plan is written 

• Chris – do we put into the transition plan that S-130 and S-190 are strongly 
encouraged for the qualified if they haven’t taken it? 

o Deb – yes, that can be added to the plan 
• Chris will add to the RFC list 

6 General  Chris 

• Chris’s time is limited on the committee due to taking a new job within the 
NPS.  

• Deb to retire 7/30/22 
• Sarah Lee is the new NWCG Coordinator to the ILSC 

 

      
Next Conference Call 
Date:  7/27/22 
Time:  1000 PDT  


